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KDOT delays February letting due to blackout concerns 
The Kansas Department of Transportation wants to alert companies and organizations that 
participate or are involved with the agency’s monthly construction bid letting that the 
February letting is being moved from Wednesday, Feb. 17, to Friday, Feb. 19. The time 
stays the same at 1 p.m. 

The letting is being delayed two days because of the possibility of rolling blackouts that 
could affect the electronic submittal of bids. KDOT made the decision to move the 
construction bid letting to ensure a fair bidding process for all bidders. 

All bidders must download and submit a new bid file to bid on construction projects that are 
included in the Friday, Feb. 19, construction bid letting.  

For questions or more information, contact KDOT’s Bureau of Construction and Materials 
at 785-296-3576. 

### 
This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 

For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Communications Division, 
700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 

 

Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 
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